
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE – GENERAL ELECTION 
 

EARLY VOTING DATES 
 

Public Notice is hereby given, pursuant to Article 19A of the 
Illinois Election Code, that Early Voting in Gallatin County 
will be conducted at the Gallatin County Clerk’s Office 
located at 484 North Lincoln Blvd W, Shawneetown Illinois, 
prior to the November 5TH GENERAL ELECTION at the 
following dates and hours. 
 
Weekdays beginning September 26th through November 
4th, 2024, excluding holidays, from 8:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  
(Scheduled holidays are October 14th, 2024).   
 
The County Clerk’s office will also be open on Saturday, 
October 19th and November 2nd, 2024 during the hours of 
8:30a.m. – 12 noon for the purpose of Early Voting. 
 
What is Early Voting?  Early voting in Illinois is available 
for all elections.  Any registered voter in Gallatin County 
may cast their vote prior to Election Day at the office of the 
County Clerk.  No excuse or reason is required. 
 

For more information, please contact the 
County Clerk’s office. 

 
Deanna Bryant 

Gallatin County Clerk 
PO Box 550 

Shawneetown IL  62984 
(618) 269-3025 

 


